From: Rowling, Donna L. [mailto:Donna.Rowling@chicagopolice.org] 
Sent: Thursday, August 08, 2019 10:44 AM
To: Steve Berlin
Subject: Los Angeles Visit

Good morning, 
 
I travelled to Los Angles, CA from July 9, 2019 - July 11, 2019 in my official capacity as a Lieutenant of Police. The purpose of this trip was to observe and collaborate with Los Angeles Police Department on a variety of approaches to prevent and reduce gun violence. All expenses on the trip were paid by the University of Chicago Crime Lab.  
Please let me know if you need anything else. 
 
Thank you, 
Lieutenant Donna L. Rowling 
Chicago Police Department
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